March 1st, 2017

Dear Parents,

	During the last week of March, the fifth graders will be wrapping up the D.A.R.E. program with Officer Leah Long. The D.A.R.E. graduation ceremony will be held on Thursday, March 23nd from 2:30 p.m. – 3:30 p.m. in the gym.  Families are welcome to attend this event. We hope your child has enjoyed the D.A.R.E. program and has found it valuable.
	
	

Sincerely,
[bookmark: __DdeLink__25_854310614]							Mrs. Thao
							Ms. Rieck
							Mrs. Andreas
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